
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JUNE 6, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

ARE YOU BACK TO ATTENDING CHURCH IN PERSON YET? MY 90 YEAR OLD MOTHER HAD 

NOT ATTENDED IN PERSON SINCE THE PANDEMIC HIT. SHE FINALLY WAS ABLE TO GO 

AGAIN THIS PAST WEEK WHEN SOMEONE IN THE CHURCH OFFERED TO GIVE HER A RIDE. 

SHE WAS SO EXCITED TO SEE EVERYONE AGAIN. LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO GET BACK 

TO CHURCH. THERE’S A REASON GOD INSTRUCTED US TO HAVE FELLOWSHIP WITH 

OTHER CHRISTIAN BELIEVERS. WE NEED IT.  

IF YOU’RE STILL NOT COMFORTABLE ABOUT GOING BACK LET ME REMIND YOU THAT 

WE HAVE SOME WONDERFUL TEACHING PROGRAMS THAT AIR ON SUNDAY MORNING 

INCLUDING THE RECORDED SERVICE FROM MOODY MEMORIAL CHURCH IN CHICAGO AT 

11:00 AM. MANY LISTENERS MENTIONED THIS PROGRAM DURING OUR PAST TWO LETTER 

MONTHS; LAST SEPTEMBER AND AGAIN IN MARCH OF THIS YEAR. OUR SUNDAY 

PROGRAMMING WAS A HELP TO MANY INCLUDING: 

[JAY – SOBIESKI] We’re convinced your ministry became doubly relevant this year as 

many congregations suspended or severely restricted their worship services in lockstep 

agreement with the television news. 

 

You became even more important to us as we had to find a new church home.  We’ve 

been members of a most liberal and politically involved denomination; we reached the 

conclusion that we needed to seek the fellowship where Gods Word is not merely a 

suggestion. 

 

Your radio ministry carried us over and steeled our resolve.  We have found a fellowship, 

but have not forgotten how important your ministry was in this.   

 

Of particular importance was the Moody Church hour and the teaching of Dr. Lutzer.  

 

YOUR PARTNERSHIP IS CRUCIAL FOR THIS MINISTRY TO CONTINUE. THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


